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CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF 
INTEREST IN INDUSTRIALLY ZONED 
DEVELOPMENT LAND AT LISBUNNY, 

NENAGH, CO. TIPPERARY. 

Tipperary County Council invites expressions of interest  
from developers and entrepreneurs interested in acquiring  
a prime 19.2 acre industrially zoned site at Lisbunny Business 
Park, Dublin Road, Nenagh for immediate development and 
job creation. 

A full site brief is available on www.tipperarycoco.ie

Interested parties can submit expressions of interests with 
a brief project proposal of no more than four A4 pages 
outlining their proposal to develop the site including the 
timeframe for completion. 

The closing date for expressions of interest will be 4.30 pm 
on Friday 9th June 2023. 

Submissions can be made to Power Property, 51 O’ Connell 
Street, Limerick, marked for the attention of PJ Power by 
email to PJ@ppg.ie

Tipperary County Council is subject to the provisions of the 
Freedom of Information (FOI) Act. If you consider that any 
of the information supplied by you is either commercially 
sensitive or confidential in nature, this should be highlighted 
and the reasons for its sensitivity specified. In such cases, 
the relevant material will, in response to FOI requests, be 
examined in light of exemptions provided for in the FOI Act. 


